
These pictures try to show the stories of migrants, unaccompanied minors in Greece who after their

journey are waiting for papers in a facility. The project tries to illustrate a meeting between

volunteers, social workers, an American circus team, and refugees.

You can discover pictures of the young people here, obviously without their faces for privacy reasons.

These photos give a message of hope because it shows us that despite having to go through

unimaginable difficulties, it is still possible and necessary to share, have fun together, and learn.

Some of these photos are taken during circus activities organized by the NGO Circus Aid.
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